
Dear Councillor Carman,

Thank you for your email. This matter is the subject of investigation by my colleague 
Danielle Cherry (cc’d) who will be able to provide you with details of the current position 
regarding her investigation. I would though suggest that the residents contact the 24 hour 
Noise Team on 020 7641 2000 when being impacted by noise from the yard so that this 
may be monitored to determine whether a statutory nuisance if occurring. I know that 
Danielle has been in constant contact with Waitrose and they have made a number of 
changes to the way they operate and to the deliveries which take place in order to reduce 
the noise levels. 

Kind regards

Roald 

________________________
Roald Piper
Planning Enforcement Team Leader
Place Shaping and Town Planning
Growth, Planning and Housing
Postal Address: PO Box 732, Redhill, RH1 9FL
Tel: 07866 034 666

Any views or opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender, and whilst given in good faith, 
do not necessarily represent a formal decision of the Local Planning Authority unless a statutory 
application is or has been made and determined in accordance with requisite procedures, planning 
policies and having had regard to material considerations.

https://www.westminster.gov.uk/

From: Carman, Maggie (Cllr): WCC <mcarman@westminster.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 December 2021 15:48
To: Piper, Roald: WCC <rpiper@westminster.gov.uk>
Cc: Coulson, Amanda: WCC <acoulson@westminster.gov.uk>
Subject: Colonnades Petition

Dear Roald
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I attach a letter from residents of the Colonnades W2 6AR.  Could you kindly look into this?

Many thanks

Maggie

Page 2 of 2

02/03/2022about:blank




















	Appendix 5 1 - Email exchange between Councillor Carman and PET
	Appendix 5 2 - Letter from Residents dated 6.12.2021
	Appendix 5 3 - WCC Letter to Cllr Carman dated 7.12.2021

